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NOTICE	OF	POSSIBLE	QUORUM	
	

	
The	University	of	New	Mexico	Taos	Branch	 is	currently	conducting	a	search	 for	a	
new	Chief	Executive	Officer,	and	as	part	of	that	process	UNM-Taos	will	be	hosting	
a	series	of	meetings	with	stakeholders	and	the	general	public	on:	
		
Wednesday,	February	15	and	Thursday,	February	16	
Monday,	February	20	and	Tuesday,	February	21		
Wednesday,	March	1	and	Thursday,	March	2.	
	
The	Taos	Municipal	School	Board	serves	as	the	Advisory	Board	to	UNM-Taos,	and	
in	 carrying	 out	 their	 duties	 in	 that	 capacity,	 school	 board	 members	 have	 been	
invited	 to	 attend	 several	 of	 the	 meetings	 for	 the	 search	 finalists,	 and	 their	
presence	may	constitute	a	quorum.	
	
Should	a	quorum	be	present	at	any	of	the	meetings,	no	action	will	be	taken	and	a	
quorum	of	board	members	will	not	discuss	Taos	Municipal	School	Board	business,	
in	compliance	with	the	New	Mexico	Open	Meetings	Act.	
	
For	more	information	please	call	the	Taos	Municipal	School	Board	at	758-5202	or	
visit	 their	 office	 in	 the	 Enos	 Garcia	 Administration	 building	 at	 310	 Camino	 de	 la	
Placita,	Taos,	NM.			
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

 
 

For more information please contact Rosalie O Romero at 575-737-6204 or 
chumbers@unm.edu  


